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An Exciting New Chapter!   
We are excited to announce the launching of Translingual: The Journal of International Voices, a publica-

tion featuring the writing of international students.  These writing pieces can be academic (work created 

in class), creative (poems, stories), informative (reviews, advice, experiences), or reflective and will give 

students a platform to share their work with an authentic, campus-wide audience. We are beginning to 

collect submissions and anticipate the first issue to be published on December 5th, 2022. This 

publication from the Intercultural English Language Programs offers an opportunity for international 

students to share their voice with one another and the university community.  

Submissions 
The deadline for submissions is November 14, 2022. If you have any outstanding writing pieces from 

your current courses or know students who enjoy writing, encourage them to consider submitting their 

work to the journal. Pieces can be submitted at the link below.  

Link: https://go.osu.edu/translingual_submissions 
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